
 
Our Ref: LD/SF/cc/Ski trip parent meeting 

 

23rd October 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Ski Trip to USA: New Hampshire 

12th – 20th February 2021 – Information Evening 

 

We are holding an initial information evening on Thursday 28th November 

2019 at 5.30 pm for all parents/carers whose children are booked to travel on 

the New Hampshire Ski trip in February 2021. 

 

During the meeting you will be:  

• Shown a sample itinerary. 

• Given an update on payments. 

• Given information on equipment and clothing needed. 

• Given the opportunity to ask any questions that you may have. 

The total outstanding balance for the trip is £1380, which we have split into 10 instalments.  

 

These instalments are due to be paid on the given dates:  

 

• £150 by Monday 6th January 2020 

• £140 by Monday 3rd February 2020 

• £140 by Monday 2nd March 2020 

• £140 by Monday 6th April 2020 

• £140 by Monday 4th May 2020 

• £140 by Monday 1st June 2020 

• £140 by Monday 6th July 2020 

• £140 by Monday 7th September 2020 

• £140 by Monday 5th October 2020 

• £110 by Monday 2nd November 2020 

Optional if your child’s DOB is on or before 20/02/2005 

• £80 Air Passenger Duty by Monday 2nd November 2020 

 

If you wish to pay prior to these dates or wish to pay more than the recommended amounts on these 

dates, you are welcome to do so through your Wisepay account. Please make all payments via your 

Wisepay account, print your purchase receipt and take this to Mr S Finch (Ski Trip Leader) by the 

payment due dates. 

 
Please can I remind you that your child will require their own valid passport, and completed an ESTA 

application, this will be discussed in more detail at the information evening.   

 
If for any reason you are unable to attend the meeting, please advise Mr S Finch as soon as possible. 

 

I thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Ms L Draycott  

Headteacher   


